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WELCOME.  
 
Greetings to you on this first day of our professional development and convocation week where we will gather 
via Zoom over the next few days to fully prepare for the return of our students on campus next Monday, 
August 23rd. We have certainly come a long way as a campus community since the World Health Organization 
declared COVID-19 a pandemic on March 11, 2020—which was 523 days ago.  
 
Many of us on this Zoom meeting have 



 

 


